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Hot Dish Supper 
We are hosting a Hot Dish Supper on Friday, October 22

nd
 from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m.  Lion GaryH is 

the chairperson.  Proceeds will benefit Kevin Erickson, a Howard Lake resident, who is undergoing 

cancer treatment.  Sign up at the next meeting or at the Board of Directors meeting to bring a 

hotdish, salad and or bars.  Can’t make it to the next meeting?  Contact Lion Gary. We also need 

volunteers to help out at the supper.  Let’s all pitch in to make this a great fundraiser! 

 

Halloween Party 

 
Lion President Cathy and Lion Susie will be co-chairs of this 

year’s Halloween Party at the Youth Center. They will 

again be collecting used eyeglasses for Sight Night. 

Time and date will be announced at an upcoming 

meeting. As always the more help the easier it is for 

everyone! 

 

 

School Supplies 
Have you seen the boxes at the local businesses for school supplies?  The Lions are 

asking the general public to purchase school supplies to be given to children 

who cannot afford them.    Lion Steve is the chairperson 

 

 

 

 

READ THIS 
Dues are Past Due!! 

Come on people!!  Your dues were due on July 1
st
.  If you haven’t made arrangements with the Lion 

Secretary for making payments, you are delinquent.  So get your payment in the mail ASAP or you will be 

considered as a dropped member for nonpayment of dues.  
 

DID YOU READ THIS?  
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MEETINGS 

 

Our first meeting this month is Thursday, October 7th at our Lions’ Hall at 7:00 p.m.  Lions Mike and Harvey will be the head 

chefs for that night. 

 

The Board of Directors will meet on Thursday, October 14th at 7:00 p.m. at our Lions’ Hall.  

 

Our second meeting this month is Thursday, October 21st at our Lions’ Hall at 7:00 p.m.  This will be a potluck meal.  

 

 

 
 

 

If you would like anything to be included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 
 

 

Upcoming events 

Hot Dish Supper - October 22
nd

 

Halloween Party – To be determined 

Governors Night - December 2nd 

Breakfast with Santa – December 5th 

Donkey Basketball – March 26th 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthday in October:  

Elwood Engel (8); Jason Mapes (14); Stephanie Jensen (15); Susan Grangroth (20); Chris Bickmann 

(23); and Rick Zurawski (26). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.S. The United States Postal Service is going to raise postage rates again. If you have e-mail please let us know so 

we can e-mail these newsletters to you and save the club some cash. It is your money! The clubs e-mail address is on 

the top of this newsletter. Help us to help you! 


